Dear Parents/Guardians.

Regards,

Callum Morrison

Physical Education Specialist

As part of the Lathlain Primary School Leadership Program in 2021, our student leaders (4 school leaders and 8 faction captains) will have the opportunity to attend the annual GRIP Leadership Conference being held at the Convention Centre in week 2, Friday, April 30th.



This conference aims to help student leaders to better understand what it means to be a leader and give them the tools and ideas to perform their roles to a higher standard. The program is delivered across the country by trained professionals and is highly regarded amongst the education system.

As the coordinator of student leadership in 2021, I will be attending the conference along with Mr Vuckovic who attended last year.

Students are going to travel to and from the conference on the train, walking to the Victoria Park Train Station from school.

Students need to bring a normal packed lunch with morning and afternoon tea. Food cannot be bought at the venue.

To ensure we make our scheduled train in the morning, **students must be at school by 7.55am.** The conference is scheduled to finish at 2.30pm, with our train departing at 2.40pm, meaning we will return to school at 3.15pm.

There will be no cost to students attending the conference.

EXCURSION CONSENT FORM: GRIP Leadership Conference

TO BE COMPLETED AND RETURNED SIGNED TO THE SCHOOL BY Friday 23rd April

esponsible for any loss or dar agree to inform the organiser o that appropriate supervisior	mage to my child's personal pr s well before the scheduled ex	
图Home:	®Work:	
Other:	·	
Avolusia viente la companione de la comp	give my consent for my son/da	Room to attend.
he following details have cha	anged from those recorded on	my child's medical information form.
	e.	
	SVO DOMERNIK SVO	4

Please give permission note to the front office.